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Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 7
th

 September with another trip out.  

17 happy Members loaded on to the minibus for a very enjoyable trip to the REME Museum at Lyneham.  The 

helpful staff gave us directions to the entrances of the Museum and the Crown Cafe to which some went 

straight away for a welcome cuppa.   

 

The Museum was large and airy with some wonderful exhibits.  There were plenty of information points 

available, including Audio recordings from ex Servicemen.  Some members tried their hand at putting pairs of 

cables together which, if done correctly, would allow you to land a helicopter safely! 

 

Some took a picnic for lunch while others availed themselves of the Cafe.  Without exception all had a 

wonderful time and are looking forward to their next trip to the Bristol Aerospace Museum on 12
th

 October. 

 

In the meantime the next event is on 24
th

 September with a buffet lunch at the Rotary Hall and entertainment 

from Mike & Muriel. 

 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer and are in need of a break.  You would be made very 

welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, 

Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our Website fun4all.org.uk 

   

### 

 

PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Muriel Richards  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


